
Question: -Will special inspections or inspectors be needed for this project?  

Answer: No. 

 

Questions: When will the plumbing drawings be released for this project? 

Answer: There are no anticipated plumbing plans. The water heater is to be located within the attic 

space. The restroom building will be connected to the Town sewer system; a manhole is drawn on the 

Town supplied site plan. 

 

When are questions due? 

Answer: As soon as possible. Questions must be submitted in writing. 

 


